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The May Cup 
The annual May Cup was a great success.  The 
weather was fantastic and Spring Hill Public's 
organisation of the day was amazing!  Thank you 
Mrs McAnulty and staff. We will be busily 
organising our Swimming Carnival with Spring Hill 
for later in this term. 

 

Poetry Workshop 

Tomorrow we will have a Poetry Writing Workshop 
for the Primary class at our school. Two bush poets 
will be visiting our school to talk about Banjo 
Paterson and his great works then they will assist 
the students to create some poems of their own. 
This is a great opportunity for students to get their 
creativity flowing through literacy. The workshop 
commences at 12 and will be 1.5 hours in duration. 

Media Visit Yesterday – Bus Service

 
Phil Donato, the Member of Orange, met with our 
P&C outside of the grounds of the school to talk 

about our bus service for 2018.  This meeting was 
captured by WIN news and was seen on last night’s 

broadcast. Well done Spring Terrace P&C! A big 
thank you to Kath Wilkens for being the face and 

voice of the P & C to bring this issue to the 
foreground in our local community. 

OSSA Spectacular    
We have been busily practicing for the OSSA 
Spectacular which takes place on Tuesday 7th and 
Wednesday 8th November.  
Dress Rehearsal is on Tuesday 7th November 
through the day time, with the First Performance 
being on Tuesday night. Students will be 
transported to the Orange Civic Theatre by bus 
from school for Dress Rehearsal. Students are to be 
picked up at 2.45pm by parents from the Civic 
Theatre and to be returned back to Orange Civic 
Theatre at 6.00pm for the Night Performance. The 
Performance is expected to be 2 hours in length, so 
this would make it finish at 8.30pm. Students to be 
picked up at 8.30pm from Orange Civic Theatre 
carpark side entrance. 
 
Spectacular Tickets for Sale 
Tickets for the Small School Spectacular on 7th and 
8th November 6.30pm will go on sale Week 2 Term 
4, Wednesday 18th October from Ticketek Orange. 
Adults $28 
Students $18 

What’s on! 
Term 4 

 Poetry Workshop: Primary only this Wed  
 Swimming: Wed 18 Oct 
 Lunch & Morning Tea orders: Thursdays 
 Spring into School Next Session:  

Tues 24 Oct 
 Spectacular Performance Dates: 7&8 Nov 
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 9th October   2017 Term 4 Week 2 
Swimming Lessons: 

 Swimming - Wednesday 18th 
October 2.30 – 3.30pm. 
Parents please arrive at 3.15pm 
to assist your child/ren 

changing and for pick up. 
Parents need to come to the teacher or Miss Paige 
and have their child’s name marked off before they 
leave the grandstand area. Students will not be 
allowed to walk to the entrance to meet parents 
unaccompanied. 

Children are to bring their swimming costumes, towel, 
goggles, swimming cap (if needed), spare plastic bag for wet 

clothes, in a separate bag to school. 
 

Woolworths Earn and Learn 
Thank you to everyone for your efforts with the 
sticker sheets.  
Our points have been submitted and we will 
shortly know how much we have to spend on Free 
Resources from ‘Modern Teaching Aids.’ 

Bookclub 

Please find attached Issue 7. Orders are to be 
returned by next Wednesday 25th October. 

 

P&C News 
 

Next meeting:      There is a P&C meeting on this 
Thursday 19th October.  It will 
start at 3.15pm and will be held 
in the Library.  Everyone is 
welcome!  
 

We are having an open day next Thursday 26th 

October, 2.30-4pm; please find attached the 
‘Community Open Day’ helper note. Could parents 
please fill these in and return by this Thursday so 
arrangements can be finalised for next week. 
 
Reminder: Please return your Family Contact 
Information Sheet if you wish to be on the list. This 
list is convenient for P&C events, school activities, 
or if on any day you are unable to transport your 
child to or from school. Please fill in ONLY the 
information you give us permission to share. 
If you need another sheet, contact the office.  

 

Summer School Uniforms 

Students can wear their summer uniforms 
commencing this term. Please ensure students 

wear sunscreen to school and we will ensure they 
wear their hats. 

 
 

Spring Into School 
  Week 3 session is: Tuesday 24th October 2017 

Invoicing for Term 3, will be attached to next 
week’s newsletter if you have not received a copy 

by mail this week. 
 
 
 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
 CyberSafety For Parents & Carers - 
Interrate Orange 
 
Parents and carers are invited to attend Interrelates 
one hour seminar to learn about the nature of 
cybersafety. This includes how young people are using 
social media and safe internet use. 
This Seminar can be delivered face-to-face or as a 
webinar. 
Bookings are essential 
E: hayleyF@interrelate.org.au   |   P: 6363 3650 
Where: Interrelate Orange, 108 McLachlan Street 
When: Thursday, 2 November from 5:00-6:30pm 
Cost: $25 pp ($15pp concession) 
For more details see the flyer on the school info board or contact as 
above 


